
New Bedford Police Department
welcomes  newest  officer  to
the force
“The department would like to announce the newest addition to
our family of brother and sister officers here at the New
Bedford Police Department.

Please welcome Officer Justin Costa, who graduated from the
academy  on  Monday  and  was  sworn  in  today  at  police
headquarters,  joined  by  his  proud  family.  Congratulations
Justin!”-City of New Bedford Police Department.
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